The Chair of the Faculty’s Report to the Senate for Oct. 1, 2009

I’m sorry that I am not able to be with you today, but I must be in Chapel Hill this evening for a meeting of the UNC Faculty Assembly’s Executive Committee before the full Assembly meets tomorrow.  I knew that this might happen on some occasions when I was elected to the Executive Committee, but I don’t believe that it will not happen often and I do want you to know that I take my responsibilities to the Senate seriously and I will attempt to avoid conflicts when I can.

I have little to report since our last meeting, but I do want the Senate to know that I have been asked to serve on a working group headed by Mary Anne Lochner of the Legal Counsel’s Office to develop the procedures for implementing the resolutions relating to domestic partner benefits which were passed by both the Faculty and Staff Senates.  While it has taken some time to get this underway, the voice of the Faculty (and Staff) is being heard and, I hope to have more to report on this by our next meeting.

Thank you.

Richard S. Beam

Chair of the Faculty

